
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 1st February 2019   

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 
Bingo! 

An enjoyable evening was had by all who attended the Bingo evening earlier this week. A big 

“Thank you” for all the parental support in providing prizes and attendance. Thanks to the 

school staff who sold tickets, served refreshments and of course the bingo caller Mr Wilson! 

A grand total of £195 was raised and your continued support is much appreciated. 

 

 
Maths Evening 

Thank you for the positive feedback on the above evening and hope all parents who attended 

found the sessions informative. 

 

 

 
Year 6 SATs Information Evening 

Mr Wilson will be running a SATs information evening for Year 6 parents on Monday 4th 

February from 3:20. This will provide a better understanding of the administering, 

layout and timetabling of SATS tests and how best to help your child prepare. The children 

should have brought home a letter with more information yesterday. 

 

 

Camp Payments 

Further payment can now be made on Parent Pay, paying as much as you wish whenever you 

choose. The only stipulation is, that payment in full must be made prior to the event taking 

place. Please can outstanding payments for previous trips and clubs attended be made as soon 

as possible. If the whole amount cannot be made please can you at least begin paying by 

instalments. Thank you for your anticipated co-operation. 

 

 

 

 
Facebook 

Just a reminder teaching staff are unable to respond and accept parents as friends on 

Facebook. 

 

 



 

 

 

Vision Screening 

Children in YR will have their vision checked on Tuesday 5th February unless you have 

returned the opt out form sent home last term. Please return if you do not give permission 

for your child to be tested. 
 

Class Assemblies Commencing at 2.15, dates as follows: 
Class 5: Monday 25th March 
Class 4: Monday 4th February 
Class 3: Monday 11th February 
Class 2: Monday 4th March 
Class 1: Monday 11th March 
 

Spring Term Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    

Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.                                                                 

Thursday 7th February = Class 4 

Thursday 14th February= Class 5 

 Half Term 

Thursday 28th February = Class 1 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March = Class 2 

Thursday 21st March= Class 3 

Thursday 28th March = Class 4 

 

 

W/C 28/1/19 CLASS 1 CLASS 2 

 

CLASS 3 CLASS 4 CLASS 5 

 

ATTENDANCE 

93.5% 94.3% 96.2% 95.3% 97.6% 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Friday 15th February                                Rocksteady Show  

Monday 18th -22nd February                    Half Term 

Thursday 7th March                                 World Book Day 

Thursday 4th April                                   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April                                  First Day of Summer Term 

 


